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 From: Sara Roediger, Director of Planning and Economic Development 
 To: Planning Commission 
 Date: March 16, 2020 
 Re: PC Rep to the ZBA 
 
 
The one-year appointment of the Planning Commission Representative to the Zoning Board of Appeals ends 
on March 31, 2020.  The Planning Commission is being requested to make a recommendation to City 
Council prior to this date.  Below is a motion for consideration: 
 
MOTION by ___________, seconded by ____________, the Rochester Hills Planning Commission hereby 
recommends to City Council that ____________________ shall serve as its representative on the Zoning 
Board of Appeals for a one-year term to expire March 31, 2021. 
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